Reopening Plans Update

- Middle schools and high school changed schedules on 9/25 and 9/29 respectively, to integrate a drop rotate format.
- Ongoing meetings are taking place with each building's Pandemic Response Teams
- Teacher Survey data is being collected and reviewed
- Federated HSA partnered with the administration in the development of a parent survey that went out on Friday, 10/2
- Monitoring of health data and communication with the Health Department is ongoing.
- Student surveys are being developed for grades 6-12.

